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	Topics of Discussion
	Recommendations
	Action Steps

	 Status reports
Sherry updated the group about the status of the other Cabinet workgroups

Content validation:  NAEYC contract is final and they are in process of engaging reviewers

Age validation:  prospectus is almost final.  Harriet is checking with legal and fiscal about funding and conflict of interest implications about this project.  

Roll-out:  SDE quality enhancement funding is being used to begin the rollout process. 

3 Projects (QE funded):
1. MOA with UCONN to research content that will be part of ELDS guidance.

2. Ed Connection holding focus groups to gather data about what different stakeholder groups would find most helpful for guidance. A survey will also go out through 211.  This work is in conjunction with UCONNs’ efforts.

3. PD regarding the rollout and timeframe.  Some sessions to target programs already engaged in using standards (e.g. Training Wheels).  9 introductory sessions to be held throughout the state.
Harriet and Michelle have done a presentation about the new standards has been done for the WCGMF Discovery coordinators and for comp. SR liaisons.


	Continue with the project planning once questions regarding funding, etc. are answered

If the current course of action is not viable we should continue to explore other avenues
Other ELDS workgroup members are invited to assist wit the introductory sessions.
Continue to do this type of education and outreach.  


	Harriet to talk with legal and fiscal about possible scenarios re: age validation project and determine implications
March 8th is the Training of Trainers.  If any workgroup members are interested in assisting with any of the introductory sessions please contact Michelle.


	Review of transition Guidance document

	Feedback:  Kindergarten Entrance Inventory (KEI) information my not be necessary to be a part of this document as many prek programs may not be aware of it (Head Start does use this information for conversations with LEAs.)  If included more explanation needed (e.g. requirements).  
Soften language regarding dates for implementation for inf/tod.

Suggestion to include information about assessment tools for infants and toddlers

Consider inclusion of anticipated/broad dates and timelines 

PAF guidance is unclear.  Additional information may be needed 
	Michelle will add a brief description of the KEI to the document

Remove dates for inf/tod and add language about the importance of PD/training (in all areas)
Include “ballpark” timeline/date guidance.

Specific guidance directed toward programs currently using the PAF and inf/tod Guidelines added to the document.

Add contact information 

	Next steps:

Future role of the workgroup?


	A representative form the ELDS workgroup to be added to the QRIS workgroup to assist with the development of criteria
Begin development of k-3 standards that have been identified as gaps.  Identify additional workgroup members that will be key.


	Draft standards to be shared with the workgroup.  Reminder to not share electronic copies.
Identify appropriate k-12 expertise in the domains of approaches to learning, social/emotional development, and logic/reasoning. Harriet to check-in with the new Chief Academic officer about this work.
The workgroup will reconvene when the QE projects and content validation are further along.


